
 

 

Dr. A.P.J. Abdul Kalam Government College 

New Town, Rajarhat 
 

Notice No. 916        Date: 13.10.2022 

 

 

 

It is hereby notified to all concerned that the college website  
https://www.ntgc.in is no longer existing in the domain and the new official 

website of the college is https://www.apjakgc.in/. All concerned are requested 

to note this and act accordingly.   

 

 

 

 

________________-Sd-__________________   

                             Principal                   

Dr. A. P. J. Abdul Kalam Government College 
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